Purchasing Department

FAYE l I E 140 Stonewall Avenue West, Ste 204
— Fayetteville, GA 30214

Phone: 770-305-5420

Create Your StorY! www.fayettecountyga.gov

October 18, 2024

Subject: RFQ 2495-A: Scoreboards
Addendum #1

Gentlemen/Ladies:

Below, please find responses to questions, clarification, or additional information for the above
referenced Request for Quotes. You will need to consider this information when preparing your
quote.

1. Do you have Union requirements for this project?
We do not have any local regulations or requirements in our contracts regarding unions.

2. Do you have a final date that scoreboards need to be installed?
We would like to have all scoreboards installed and working by February 15, 2025.

3. Do you have photos of the existing/proposed site location? We like to provide a digital render
to our customer of what the signage will look like and if we can “place” it in the desired
location that helps tremendously for visual identification.

See attached for what the existing scoreboards are located and what they should look
like. The location will be in the same location as the existing scoreboards.

4. Does the site have current power and data, or will that be provided prior to sign installation?
The site currently has power as we are replacing existing scoreboards. We do not have

data as the new scoreboards will use the control boxes at first to control the scoreboards.

5. Canyou provide a current logo that you would like to be placed on the top of said LED signage?
See the attached photograph for how the scoreboard should look.

Received by (Name): Company

Note: If this addendum is not returned to the Fayette County Purchasing Department or if it is
returned not signed, responding individuals, companies or other organizations will still be
responsible for the requirements of this addendum and the specifications or changes herein.

The opening date for this Request for Quotes is Friday, October 25, 2024, at 3:00 pm. Quotes must be
received in the Purchasing Department at the address above, Suite 204, at or before the opening date
and time,



The deadline for inquiries has passed, so the Purchasing Department will not be able to accept any
additional questions after this time.

If you have questions, please contact Michelle Sampson at (770) 305-5150 or email at

msampson@fayettecountyga.gov .
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Ted L. Burgess
Chief Procurement Officer
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